
SPECIAL CALLED CITY COMMISSION MEETING  

MONDAY, JULY 29, 2002 

6:00 p.m. CITY HALL 

Commissioner Martin called the meeting to order, with Commissioners Cooke, Varner,  

Martin and Pierce in attendance.  

Three applicants were interviewed, for the purpose of hiring a City Clerk. The applicants  

were Phyllis Bessette, Suanne Young Boss, and Patricia Ratliff.  

Upon completing the interviewing process, the Commission voted to recommend to the  

Mayor that the Commission hire Phyllis Bessette. The vote was as follows: Cooke no,  

Varner yes, Martin yes, Pierce yes.  

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  

The minutes were recorded by Commissioner Pierce.  
 

 

APPROVED: _________________________    ATTEST: ______________________________ 

        Walter J. McCay, Jr., Mayor                          Phyllis Bessette, City Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


